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 Greetings Garden Club Members,
We hope you have had an enjoyable Summer. Truly, besides it being a little too hot, it’s been an 

amazing Summer for vacationers. We hope you got away and did something fun. We realize it was 

not a great Summer for our plants, grass, shrubs etc. with the heat being so intense and water 

shortage as well, our gardens did have a challenge to stay in bloom!

Things are cooling down now, which is good because our first meeting which will be on 

Wednesday, September 21st will be at the home of Rose Beecher at 6 Mystic Valley 

Parkway.  How lucky we are to spend an afternoon in Rose’s Garden!  We invite you to come at 

11:30 for lunch. Demetra Tseckares will be joining us and sharing her ideas on how to attract 

more birds to our yards by planting the right plants.

Mary Grassi has been busy planning our programming for the 2022-2023 year. We still have  

a couple of gaps in the calendar, so if you have any suggestions please send them our way.  

We will be meeting at St. Eulalias once again in Manion Hall. Lunch 

will begin at 11:30 with programming starting around 12:15.

We would like to thank Cheryl Curtain, Jackie Burchard and Eileen 

Bickenbach for their continued support of the Winchester Public 

Library. All through the Summer they have been dropping off 

beautiful bouquets of Wright Locke Farm flowers which are 

displayed at the Main Desk. Ladies this does not go unnoticed and 

thank you for your commitment.

WHGC will have a table at the Farmers Market Community Day.  

If you would like to volunteer to take a shift, please let Cathy or  

I know. The event will go on from 9:30-1:30. This opportunity allows 

us to highlight our Club and encourage new membership.
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TREASURER NEEDED 
The WHGC is currently looking for a Treasurer! You might have read an announcement that we  

had a new treasurer - but things have changed and now we are in need again. Let us know if you 
would consider taking on this job. You would be a Board Member with a once a month (if that)  

Board Meeting. Courtney has everything lined up and good to go and she will only be an email away 
if you have any questions. 
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